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ASOCIACION FILATELICA DE FILIPINAS 

 
JANUARY 5, 1943 

 
STAMP DELIVERY RECEIPT 

 
Official Receipt from the Asociacion Filatelica de Filipinas to J Catolos acknowledging receipt of 

one set of the Koyoo stamps. Strict instructions indicating the stamps could not be used for the 

franking of any mail in contradiction of postal regulations.  

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Edward Nocom Collection 


